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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
   The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity Number: SC005122
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 6th December 2015: The Second Sunday of Advent Year C: Psalter Week 2
Sunday (6th)       9.30 am The Second Sunday of Advent Year C:  Donor’s Intention
Monday (7th)      NO Mass 
Tuesday (8th)    10.00am : NO Mass 
Wednesday (9th) 6.00 pm:   “ “
Thursday (10th) 10.00 am    “ “
Friday (11th)
        6.00 pm    “ “
Saturday (12th)  10.00 am    “ “
Sunday (13th)       9.30 am The Third Sunday of Advent C: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, and all the sick especially Paul Costello who is not very well at the moment, we pray that God grant him his healings and consolation; we also pray for the dead especially our deceased friends and parishioners and all whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 29th November 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £392.71 made up of £225.71 Gift Aid and £166.54 Planned Giving and Loose, Youths £132.90, Parish Fundraising, £497.62, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 22nd November 2015: 85
Readers’ Rota for 13th December 2015, The Third Sunday of Advent Year C: 1st: Jonas Munius Psalm/Accl: Ada Okoye, 2nd: Jennifer Dwods, Bidding Prayer: Chinechem Azubike
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Weekday Masses and Services to take place in Parish Hall during this period of winter in order to minimise the excessive use of the boiler in church and save cost of heating the entire church every day.

Catechism Classes every Wednesday for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of Initiation in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm followed by Mass
Forty Hours Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament last weekend went well. I would like to thank the St Andrew’s Community for organising the event in which some parishioners and people from other parishes spent time before the Blessed Sacrament as part of preparation for the Year of Mercy which starts this Tuesday. May the Good Lord show us his mercy throughout this liturgical year. 
Year of Mercy begins on Tuesday, 8th December, the Solemnity of Immaculate Conception. There are some prayer sheets and booklets this Sunday which we will be using as a parish community throughout the period of the year of mercy. I would like to thank the Community of St Andrew’s for arranging the prayer booklets; they have also designed large posters to be displayed in and out the church as a reminder to us all of the Lord’s mercy to the world. Thank you too to Rachel Duddon for providing the prayer sheets. We ask for the Lord’s mercy for all of us as a parish in this special ecclesiastical year. 
A "Carols by Candlelight" Service is being held at St. Joseph's Parish Church, 2 Tanfield Walk, Aberdeen on Sunday 13th December 3-4pm followed by mulled wine & mince pies in the hall after. To raise money for HCPT Group 118 the new Aberdeen Group for 2016 taking children on a life changing pilgrimage holiday to Lourdes at Easter. All are very welcome. Donations at the door would be most gratefully received.
